
Reports 
You will have received your child’s report 
today. If you have any questions regarding 
the report, please do ask me at the Parents 
Open Evening on Friday 14th July from 3.15-
5.00pm. 
 

Things to remember 
Music Concert — 12.7.22 —6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
Open evening — 14.7.22  - 3.15pm – 5.00pm 
Year 6 – School Production—18.7.22/19.7.22 
— 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
Year 6 - Leavers’ Service — Christ Church — 
22.7.22 - 9:30am 

Year 6 Business Enterprise end of year 
project  
Thank you for all of your support and 
helping the children to prepare their 
products to sell this week. They have 
promoted their business enterprise by 
creating posters. This method of advertising 
gives an informative message about their 
products and attempts to persuade others to 
buy them. The children have worked 
enthusiastically during their end of year 
enterprise project.  

Science 
This week, the children consolidated their 
previous electrical knowledge. Electricity is 
a type of energy that we use to power lots of 
things around our homes. Electrical energy 
is caused by electrons (the particles in atoms) 
that move about to make a current. 
Electricity can be generated using coal, gas, 
nuclear fuels, the wind or sunlight. 
Electricity is transported to our homes, 
schools and places of work through wires and 
cables and it may be stored in batteries 
(sometimes called cells). The children learnt 
about voltage (the difference in electrical 
energy between two parts of a circuit) and 
currents (the amount of electricity flowing 
through the circuit). The children enjoyed 
exploring electricity by using batteries (cells 
that make electricity), wires (often with 
crocodile clips so they are easy to attach), 
bulbs, switches (these turn circuits on and 
off, stopping the electrical current from 
flowing) and buzzers to create simple series 
circuits. 

          

End of Year Production 
The children have been very busy this week 
rehearsing for their production and they are 
all looking forward to becoming stars of the 
stage! 
On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th. July, the 
children will have the opportunity to either 
stay at school or choose to go home and then 
return before the start of the performance 
which is scheduled to begin at 6pm. For 
those who would like to stay, I shall organise 
pizzas or if the children prefer they may 
bring their own snack. The children who 
decide to go home, must please be back at 
school by 5pm at the latest. 

 

Year 6 Homework Letter 
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"Great books help you understand and they help you feel understood “- John Green 

 
 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend.  
Regards, 
Mrs Cox and Mr Peluso 



 

 


